Bobcat Bulletin

Iroad Ford Elementary School

" November Dates to Remember:

After School
November 24,2021 3 Hour Early Dismissal Tutoring
November 25, 2021  Thanksgiving Day-Schools Closed Broad Ford Elementary now has
November 26, 2021.  School Closed after school tutoring. Tutoring is
November 29, 2021  School Closed offered Monday-Friday from

3:45pm-4:45pm. Students must have

a note to stay after school. Plek up |
will take place at the front of the

school under the canopy at 4:45pm.

Drop Off takes place in the back parking lot. Doors will open at

7:50am. Please pull up to the sidewalk and let your child out. If Plan for Instruction for
your child exits from the right, it is much safer. Students in Quarantine |

It your child is in quaratine or isolation, |

Dismissal will begin at 3:10pm. Students being picked up will ihe (Bt Wil prove, Work based
¥ on the curvent instruction in the

need to be signed out with Mrs. Skipper gnd Mrs. Coluzzi at the classroom. Hot Spots are also |
back entrance to the school. available for students in quarantine or |
isolation who have limitedorno ~ §

internet access. Please contact Mrs.
Knepp or Mrs. Coluzzi for assistance.

At Broad Ford Elementary School, we are PROUD of our students!
Recognizing students for qualities such as effort, improvement and
cooperation ignites confidence and motivation in them! This week our

spotlight is on caring and giving.

The Bruckey Family recently collected donations for a "Thanksgiving
Blessing". Many of our bobcats donated and the items collected will be
given ta a family for Thanksgving dinner. Bryant (PreK), Kenadee (2nd),
Morgan (3rd) and Halee (5th) are pictured on the right with their mom,

Lisa Bruckey (PreK Instructioonal Assistant]. Thank you Bruckey Family for
allowing us all to be part of such a caring and generous act!




